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Talk to your dentist 
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Dr. Wetherell 403-815-5487 
 
 
March 18, 2020 
 
Dear Patients and Families of West Calgary Dental Group 
 
For the first time in 70 years, our office has temporarily closed until further notice.  This 
is in accordance with the government directives concerning COVID-19 and in harmony 
with our entire philosophy of doing what is best for our patients and team members. 
 
We are grateful that we have no knowledge of team members or patients who have 
been exposed to, felt the symptoms of, or had confirmation of the coronavirus 
infection. We were of the very first offices to close on Monday the 16th of March at 
7am, and when it was not required.  We are monitoring things closely, and are very 
concerned for your health and the health of our community. 
 
You can get in touch with us or leave a message in the usual way.  We will check for 
messages daily.  The link between you and your dentist is intact. 
 
After hours, Dr. Morden or Dr. Wetherell may be reached for emergency concerns and 
advice.  Our regular telephone message service will list the call schedule and direct 
lines for the dentists. 
 
Please note, all levels of automation are being challenged.  You may get appointment 
confirmation emails/texts from us— for now please disregard them. We do not know 
when clinics will resume.  However, emergency clinical care will be directed to local 
centers as they become known and available. 
 
Thank you for your understanding during this difficult time. 
Drs. Darrell Morden & Dawna Wetherell & Team 
 
 


